
AN URGENT SOLUTION IS
NEEDED

IN 2020 The U.S. Supreme Court will rule in 2020 whether President Trump
can end DACA. Depending on the Supreme Court decision, DACA
recipients could quickly lose work authorization and protections from
deportation. It is urgent that Congress passes a permanent solution
to protect Dreamers.

DACA IN THE
SUPREME
COURT

Dreamers are working, studying and contributing to America. Congress must
pass a legislative solution to allow them to stay in the U.S. permanently.

WE NEED A LEGISLATIVE
SOLUTION

Supreme Court expected to issue a decision
on DACA

NOVEMBER 12, 2019
Supreme Court hears oral arguments on DACA
(DHS v. UC Regents)

JANUARY TO JUNE, 2020

A LEGISLATIVE SOLUTION MUST PROTECT THE BROADER
DREAMER POPULATION

*An estimated 66,000 Dreamers could have qualified For DACA but were too young to apply (under 15
years old) at the time President Trump attempted to end it on September 5, 2017. Federal courts
subsequently allowed current DACA recipients to renew their applications, but did not allow first-time
requests.

DACA Recipients should consider applying for DACA
renewals as soon as possible - preferably before 2020.
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